
	  
	  

 

photo basel 2017: End of Fair Report 

 

 
Fabrice Monteiro, Prophecy #6, 2014 courtesy Mariane Ibrahim Gallery 

 

Harper’s Bazaar Arabia 
“[The] boutique satellite fair dedicated to photography, is lauded as 
one of the top international photography events and proves Basel’s 
collateral events are just as worthy of a stop.” 
 
i-D Magazine  
“photo basel…is a must if you’re in Switzerland.”  
	  
City A.M., Bespoke 

‘...the upcoming photo basel event in Switzerland, one of the most 
exciting events in the photographic calendar.’ 

Forbes 

‘...to get a sense of what’s trending in the photography world.‘ 

 



	  
	  

 

AnOther Mag 

If you’re in Switzerland for Art Basel you’d be remiss not to spend some time 
at photo basel too. (Dare we say ‘two birds, one stone’?) 
 

 
For the 2017 edition, photo basel has upheld its reputation as one of 
the most prominent photography fairs in the German speaking world. As 
a fair with a high calibre range of work from both more established 
and younger galleries, photo basel has attracted a wide range of 
international visitors and exhibitors. 

 
Collectors discovered works by prominent artists including: Robert 
Mapplethorpe, Nan Goldin, Wynn Bullock and Jill Freedman as well as 
younger photographers such as: Sofie Knijff,	  Fabrice Monteiro,	  Vincent 
Fournier and Patrick Willocq. 

 
Sven Eisenhut, Director of photo basel said: 
“We have been very happy with the outcome of photo basel 2017. Over a 
typically energetic art week in Basel, the fair shone in both sales 
and attendance (visitor attendance is up 35% from the previous year), 
confirming its position as one of the leading photography fairs in 
Europe. We are happy to have welcomed international newcomers and 
returning exhibitors who reported both good sales and interest. 
Collaboration and innovation are essential elements of photo basel, 
and working on tape/basel which is entirely devoted to the moving 
image, brought an exciting new element to this year’s edition of the 
fair“. 
 
photo basel proved itself to be a fair that supports galleries in ways 
outside of the expected fair format with tape/basel providing a 
platform which presented galleries with the opportunity to show 
cutting edge video art from their artists. 

photo basel welcomed returning collectors and encouraged new 
introductions to international collectors. Exhibitors benefitted from 
engagement with Switzerland’s strong collector base as well as leading 
private collectors from Europe, the Americas, Asia and Africa 
including: French Baron Cyrille de Gunzburg; Swiss businessman, 
diplomat and art collector Uli Sigg; and Christian Caujolle, co-
founder and artistic director of Agence VU.  
 
Representatives from distinguished public institutions and private 
foundations were in attendance including SfMoMA (USA) and Fondation 
Herzog (Switzerland). 

For a full list of exhibitors please see the website. www.photo-
basel.com 

 



	  
	  

 

 

SALES HIGHLIGHTS 

Galleries throughout the fair reported strong sales across all levels 
of the market.  

Baudoin Lebon (France) made several important sales including the sale 
of a Robert Mapplethorpe. The gallery’s curator Judith Peyrat said: 
“We are very happy. We had a lot of collectors and museums visit and 
we did very well.” 
 
Juan Curto (Spain) “I can only say that I got exceptional results in 
sales and contacts (especially collectors from Europe and Latin 
America) and that I look forward to come back next year.” 
 
photo basel newcomer and winner of the Armory show’s ‘Presents’ prize 
in March 2017, Mariane Ibrahim Gallery (USA) sold works by Sofie 
Knijff and Scarlett Coten, who won the Leica Oskar Barnack Award 2016. 
The gallery also sold two editions of Fabrice Monteiro’s work for 
$10,500 each. The director of the gallery Mariane Ibrahim commented: 
“There were a lot of very interesting people. The fair is young and I 
really wanted to contribute to it. I did very well.” 
 
Another newcomer Kopeikin Gallery (USA) sold a piece by German artist, 
Katrin Korfmann while Galleria L'Affiche (Italy) were delighted to 
have sold a significant number of works by Alfred Drago Rens. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



	  
	  

 

 

 

 
Katrin Korfmann, Foundry, 2017, courtesy of Kopeikin Gallery 

 
 
 
 
Notes to Editors: 
 
photo basel  
Volkshaus  
Basel 
12-14 Rebgasse 
4058 Basel, Switzerland 
 
June 14-18, 2017 
www.photo-basel.com | #photobasel 
 
The dates of next year’s fair have been announced as June 12-17, 2018. 
 
Press inquiries: 



	  
	  

 
Carlotta Dennis-Lovaglio or Saskia Deliss at Pelham Communications: 
carlotta@pelhamcommunications.com or saskia@pelhamcommunications.com 
+44 (0)20 8969 3959 


